
WHITEFISH MOUNTAIN RESORT

2024 CONSTRUCTION
Overlay work

COMPLETED IN 2023
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The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT), in 
partnership with Knife River, is resuming construction 
on the Big Mountain Road project north of Whitefish. 

Construction is expected to begin in early June and 
continue through the fall, weather and other factors 
permitting. Planned work includes pavement overlays 
as well as areas of road repair. Work will occur 
between Smith Road and Glades Drive, beginning at the 
project’s south end and working north. 

Travelers will be directed to one-lane traffic via 
flaggers and pilot cars. Expect reduced speeds and 
delays. Cyclists and motorcyclists are encouraged to 
use extreme caution.

EMAIL: Dawn May at dawn@bigskypublicrelations.com 
CALL: 406-207-4484, Monday - Friday 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
TEXT: BIGMTN to 41411
VISIT: https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/bigmountain/

STAY IN THE KNOW

Interested in signing up to receive text updates?  
To sign up for text updates, text BIGMTN to 41411. 
Message and data rates may apply. Message 
frequency may vary. Text STOP to cancel. Texting 
alerts are not managed by MDT and may have 
different privacy and security policies. For more 
information, see  https://smstc.us/t41411/.

BIG MOUNTAIN ROAD 

SCAN FOR MORE INFO

Alternative accessible formats of this document will be provided on request. Persons who need an alternative format should contact the Office of Civil Rights, Montana Department of Transportation, 
2701 Prospect Avenue, PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620. Telephone 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711.


